
 Peacekeepers Requesting Assistance in Case 
 
For immediate release 

(Kahnawake – 10, Kenténha/October 2013) The Kahnawake Mohawk Peacekeepers 
(KMPK) are requesting the assistance of any individuals who may have information on a 
piece jewelry that is part of an ongoing investigation. 

The item is a necklace pendant, gold and black in color with engraved stones that appear 
to be diamonds in the shape of a warrior head (see image). Unfortunately, no other 
information can be released at this time. 
 

 
 
The KMPK are asking anyone with information on this item to contact Investigator Thomas 
Lahache at (450) 632-6505, or submit anonymously by Crime Stoppers at (450) 632-2802. 
 
 

-30- 
 
For Further Information: 
Jody Diabo 
Assistant Chief Peacekeeper 
Kahnawake Mohawk Peacekeepers 
(450) 632-6505 


